
 

   
 

           
 
 

    
 
 
 
 

Our Ref: CSH/CBU   

 
8 March 2024  

   
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Comic Relief – Friday 15 March 2024  

 

At Wath Academy we are keen to support the wider development of our students so that they become 
responsible citizens who make a positive contribution to society. With this in mind, for Comic Relief this year 

we have teamed up with Wath Leisure Centre to help ‘break the cycle of poverty’. Throughout the school 

day on 15 March 2024, each of our 6 houses will have their own exercise bike where students will take part 
in a long-distance cycle event to see which house can cover the furthest distance.   

 

Students will be given the chance to sign up for an allotted time to cycle for their respective house.  This will 
be done using a Microsoft Form that will be shared via Satchel One. We ask that students signing up to take 

part in the event collect sponsorship using the form attached. Once monies are collected at home, we ask 

that all funds are donated via your child’s ParentPay account. We are no longer accepting cash payments 
at the Academy. 

 

If you have any difficulties accessing your ParentPay account or need a reminder of your User ID and 
password, please contact enquiries@wathacademy.com or call the Academy on 01709 760222. 

 

Once students have completed their sponsor form and made their donation via ParentPay, please ask 

them to hand the form to their tutor by Friday 22 March 2024. Please note all forms with be sent to Comic 

Relief so they can claim back any gift aid contributions. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me via email cshaw@wathacademy.com.   
 

Yours faithfully 

  
 

Mr C Shaw  

Assistant Principal  
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